

August 2, 2016

Dear CCSL Parents/Guardians:

I am sure many of you might have read my opening line and wondered if I had made a mistake in the letters representing our school. Actually, I am happy to report that this is not an error, rather it is the correct letters for our new school name!

In an effort to distinguish ourselves and our brand in Lowell, the Board received permission from the Department of Elementary and Secondary Education to officially change our name to "Collegiate Charter School of Lowell".

We are excited about the change and have begun to update all of our materials to represent this new branding. This letterhead is one example of the many different updates we are undertaking to reflect our proud new name. Do not worry if your child has clothing containing our original name as those clothing articles are still fine to wear.

Later this week, I will be sending out an update on our school uniform policy with details about a new, local vendor resource available to parents.

I have been working very hard with my team, the developer, SABIS and the Board of Trustees on preparing for our August 15 planning board meeting. I will also be providing parents with a building update immediately following that meeting. Stay tuned for details.

Thank you for your commitment, partnership, perseverance and collaboration.

Sincerely,

Frederick A. Randall IV

hi alum